
NOTICE OF AN OPEN MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF THE BENNETT FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 7 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that an Open Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Bennett Fire 

Protection District 7 will be held on the 24th day of March, 2022 at 7:00 pm, at the District Office 

located at 355 4
th

 Street, Bennett, Colorado, 80102, and will also be available electronically through 

Zoom, for the purpose of a Hearing on Petition for Inclusion of Additional Real Property Within the 

Bennett Fire Protection District 7.  Members of the public may attend in person or through Zoom by 

contacting 720-893-7671 up to one hour prior to the start of the meeting for specific instructions. 

 

      Bennett Fire Protection District 7 

      Royce Pindell, President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


